Miller Avenue Elementar

Husky News

Monthly Issue: The newsletter, loaded with information pertaining to our school, will be
emailed to the Parent group email and can also be found on the Garaway home page at
www.garaway.orq - hover over the schools tab and click on Miller Avenue from the
drop-down choices. Call the office at (330)852-2441 for any questions you may have and
we will be happy to help you.
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and have a great Summer/see you in the fall!
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We are very
proud of our
6th graders
and want to
wish them well
as they
graduate and
move to middle
school. They
will be missed!
We know they
will represent
Miller Avenue
proudly!!

Stop in to see
our lobby
showcase
featuring a fun
art project they did and pictures of everyone in the class with a label of their future job prediction.
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% 6th Grade Graduation Ceremony

by

Thursday, May 26th @ 10:30 a.m.




MENTOR PROGRAM We have been lucky to have some great high
school students come over to mentor some of our students
during the school year. They recently treated our students to an
afternoon ice cream party and some fun to end the year - we
want to thank them - the mentor program is very valuable and
beneficial to many students.







The 5th/6th Grade Track & Field day was held on Monday, May 9th at
the Garaway Track - it was a bright sunny day and a fun time was had by
all! Here are some pictures of some of the Miller Avenue students who
placed in events. Ethan
Miller, James McCullough,
Jean Fritz Wallace, Lukas
Miller, Seth Schie, Molly Miller and Brooklyn Hilbert.




We have been

having fun with the
- A-Z Countdown
to Summer

' Top pic is of the 3rd
Grade flying their paper
airplanes off the stage
for “A” Day.

D— | Next we have Hannah
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- Lennon Yoder dressed
- as Drs./Nurses posing

Landry Yoder dressed as
teacher, Mrs. Bane on
“F"uture Day:

Dress up like what

you want to be

when you grow up.

Last is a pic of 3rd Grade
enjoying their lollipops on
“L” Day.



Mrs. Bane’s CC class recently had “Fun with shaving cream” and
“Bring a stuffed animal” days in their classroom to add to the end
of the year fun!
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| Miss Sarah helped out by being a model of a monarch
butterfly for the presentation by the Norma Johnson
Center for Mr. Meek'’s & Mrs. Bane’s CC classrooms. Also a
{ couple pics from recess and 6th graders selling raffle

8 tickets for the Anti-Virus Generosity Project.




Lots of fun activities have
been going on in
Kindergarten the last couple
of weeks. Dr. Hurst visited
and presented the Real Eyes
program, Miss Weaver
showed some up-close
illustration instruction and a
couple of pics from the field

. trip to the Norma Johnson
Center and Tuscora Park.




The Miller Avenue Elementary teachers and staff want to
express a huge thank you to our PTO and all the parent
volunteers who helped to make our Breakfast with Books and
Teacher Appreciation Week such special events for all of us.
From taking charge of the Book Fair and Parent Breakfast to the
special treatment we received the whole week of Teacher
Appreciation Week. We
were overwhelmed with
being treated so special. We
loved getting the extra time
at lunch while you covered

= a1l duties for us and being
treated to all kinds of treats everyday of the week. Gift certificates
were also given to all staff members. We are extremely lucky to have
such great parents and such a caring PTO. We appreciate all you do to

help make our jobs a little easier!!

NEXT YEAR’S SUPPLY LISTS

Next year’s school supply lists will soon be available on the Garaway website Home Page.
[ will be posting them as soon as I receive them from the teachers. Click on
www.garaway.org, click on Miller Avenue and then click on the supply list that you need.

**We still have a few students who still owe the Chromebook Fee - this must be paid!!

4th, 5th & 6th GRADE PARENTS: All 4th, 5th & 6th Grade students received a
Garaway Chromebook Policy Handbook that was included in the First Day
Packet. That Handbook detailed the usage/policies of the Chromebooks
supplied to your student. Please submit your $50 payment for the Chromebook
at your earliest convenience.

**When sending in money to the school for such things as lunches
and chromebook fees, please make the check payable to Garaway
Local Schools and include in the memo line what the money is for -
PLEASE DO NOT make it out to Miller Ave. as the bank will not
accept it. Thank you!!




> There will be a PTO meeting held on Wednesday, May 18th at 6:30 p.m. at the school.

" E:E" > Monday, May 23rd: 3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th Grades Field Trip to
> ———w Canton Pro Football Hall of Fame

PRO FOOTEBALL

HALL"FAME

CANTON. Dy,

LAST DAY FOR PIRATE PACKS is TUESDAY, MAY 24th
We would like to extend a big Thank You to the Sugarcreek area churches and
' their volunteers who donate their time and money to this program - it is a big
nk o help to many of our families. A flyer was recently sent home to explain and sign
up for participation in the summer Pirate Pack distribution. Please call the
office if you need a form.

% Thursday, May 26th:
o Student’s Last Day/2 Hour Early Dismissal
o Report Cards go home
o 6th Grade Graduation Ceremony @ 10:30 a.m.
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Last Day of school is
Thursday, May 26th
- 2 Hour Early Dismissal -

S_—— = -

Have a fun and safe Memorial Day s
Weekend and Summer -

Seeyou in thefall! HONORING ALL WHO SERVED
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UPCOMING SPORTS CAMPS: Some of this summer’s Garaway Sports’ Camps are now being scheduled
and forms have been distributed to students and their parents. The completed forms may be mailed into
the coaches, or turned into the Miller Avenue office. Extra forms are available in the office.

e 2022 Garaway Boys Basketball Camp June 27-30
e 2022 Garaway Boys Football Camp July 6-8 ’ JFECEPOry )




